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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

It was so lovely to be able to have parents, grandparents and carers back to celebrate Sports 
Day this week and our children had a fantastic time competing and having fun! I would like 
to say a huge thank you to our amazing Year 6 children who ran the morning sports day 
stations, they are all a real credit to our school. I have to say a big thank you to all our staff 
for supporting the running of the day and a special thanks goes to Mr Kates for organising 
such a memorable day for us all! I would also like to mention all the staff who worked so hard 
behind the scenes to ensure we were all fed and kept cool with ice lollies and cold drinks. 
Finally, a huge thank you to all of the parents, grandparents, friends and family who came to 
support the children. Everyone seemed to enjoy the family picnic in the sunshine on the school 
field. The winning houses were Years 1 - 3 Starley and Years 4 - 6 Starley. Well done to Starley 
and all of the children who took part! 

 
 Let's Celebrate Allesley Festival@50 We are excited to tell you that the Scarecrow Trail will be for 
sale from TOMORROW at the (Post Office for just £2 and badges for £1) You can join in with the 
Art Shed and Nature Makers at the Allesley Festival who will be running an event on Saturday 
5th July at the Art Shed. Nature Makers will also be running children's activities at the Scout Hut 
during Garden Walks on Sunday 6th July. Make your house look like it is a having 'golden 
50th party' with gold ribbon to decorate it, a wreath or even gold bows. Contact our Chair Carol on 
07745954386 and she will give you some ribbon.  

 

PTA Non Uniform Day Friday 11th July for bottle donations for the Summer Fete please donate non-alcoholic/
alcoholic bottles, soft drinks, ketchup, shampoo etc Thank you in advance If they are glass or alcohol please bring 
them directly into the school office. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Summer Fete Saturday 12th July Help make the fete great! Our school fete is on Saturday 12th July and it is our 
biggest fundraiser of the year - but we need volunteers to make it a success. Could you help run stalls or help pack 
away? If you could give an 30 minutes or longer of your time, please email allesleyprimarypta@gmail.com. Parents, 
grandparents, aunties, uncles, supervised children - all very welcome to get involved! 
 

Reminder Summer Term -Parent Drop In- Wednesday 2nd July- 3.30-5.00pm this will be an opportunity for you to 
visit your child's current class, to look at their books, to have an informal conversation with their current class 
teacher and to say 'goodbye'. It will also give you the chance to visit their new classroom for the next school year 
and to say 'hello' to their new class teacher. Both children and parents are welcome to attend at any point between 
the above times. 

Hot Weather next week due to predicted temperatures set to reach over 30 degrees please can we 
ask that you apply sun cream before children come into school and ensure they bring a named hat 
and a refillable water bottle. Children will be limited on the amount of time they spend outdoors 
and will be encouraged to sit in the shade. On Monday and possibly other days depending on the 
temperature, we have decided that the kitchen will be slightly off menu and will be serving a cold 
packed lunch with the option to have chicken goujons or a vegetarian alternative as well. If you 
have any questions, please contact the school office. 
Have a great weekend, 

L Hoey  

Headteacher 
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Attendance  

Week beginning  16th – 
20th June 2025 

Highest Mrs Fatile Year 4 
class 96.70% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.05% 

Our school percentage is 
above the National average 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

I love how summer 

just wraps its arms 

around you like a 

warm blanket. 

Year 1 The Tiger that came to tea by Judith Kerr recommended by Mrs Fossey                                    

Year 2  Sky the blue fairy rainbow magic by Daisy Meadows recommended by Emily                   

Year 3 George and the dragon by Chris Wornell recommended by George                                                    

Year 4  The Twits by Roald Dahl recommended by Cole                                         

Year 5 Shadow fox by Carlie Sorosiak recommended by Erin              

Year 6 Born to Run by Michael Morpurgo recommended by Amelie  

 
 

Monday - Laser Tag  - KS2 - Mr Barker 
Tuesday - Girl's Football - KS2– Mr Knight   
Wednesday - Tennis - KS2 - Mr Barker  
Thursday- Boy's Football - KS2 - Mr Knight 
Thursday - Football KS1- KS1 - Mr Barker   
Friday - Dodgeball  - KS1 - Mr Barker  (No session on the last day) 
 
All clubs start week beginning Monday 2nd June. These clubs will 
run right up until the Summer holiday. 

Erin B Year 5       Lara P Year 3  

Edward C Rec      Essie P Nursery 

Aaliyah F Year 6    Rameen A Rec  

Bryan L Year 2      Ada H Year 1  



This week in Year 4 
French lessons, the 
children have been 
continuing with their 
unit on 'En classe' ('The 
Classroom') and have 
worked hard to 
translate a paragraph 
from French into 
English. They have been 
working hard to learn 
the names of different 
classroom objects in 
French!  

Year 6 were visited b y the 
Belgrade theatre with their 
interactive performance of  'Big 
School'. The children 
thought  carefully about the 
character Mo's feelings and 
gave some good advice on how to 
cope with changes. We will be 
visiting some of their thoughts 
in our transition work, so they 
feel a little more at ease about 
secondary.  

Reception Pirate Wow! day. The children had an 
amazing day celebrating pirate/princess day, they 
all looked wonderful in their outfits. We got 
involved with lots of fun pirate related activities 
throughout day. 

As part of our focus on school values, 
year 5 have had a positivity treat 
where they learnt how to whittle a 
stick to toast a marshmallow with. 
They also played traditional games 
both inside and outside.  

Celebrating our week  

In theme this week 
Year 2 used Atlases to 
locate islands around the 
United Kingdom. 

After practising their hammering 
skills the children in Nursery have 
started to use their woodwork skills 
to make a model.  

This week, 
Year 1 have 
been planning 
their letters 
to Paddington 
to tell him 
about our    
circus day.  

 Year 3, have had such a fun time at the Cotswold wildlife 
trip. We have learnt lots about the life cycles of emus,   

wallabies and monkeys.  


